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STATE BANK OF INDIA, HONG KONG BRANCH  

(the "Bank") 
 

Notice to Customers 
 

relating to the 
 

Cash/Non-Cash Remittances from walk-in/Non Account Holders/ Casual customers. 
 
 
 

1. State Bank of India, Hongkong Branch will not entertain Cash Remittances from 
walk-in/Casual customers’ w.e.f 01st April 2017.  For further details/clarifications, 
please contact the Branch. 

 
 

2. Over the Counter Remittance transactions for walk-in/ Casual customers will be 
discontinued w.e.f 01st June 2017.  We will however continue the remittance 
transactions for our Branch Customers. In case the non- account holders wish to 
do remittance transactions, they may open accounts with us. Kindly contact the 
following officials for more details:  

 
Vice- President (Deposits) for  Savings and Time Deposits at Contact No. 25971277 
VP & COO for Current Accounts at Contact No.25971212 
 
 
 
 
Date 01 March 2017       


